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Ohio Racquetball Association Newsletter December 2016 

The Ohio Racquetball 
Association State 
Singles & Doubles 

Special Announcement!

The Ohio Racquetball Association has an 
exciting announcement for 2017.  From now on 
the ORA will be combining the ORA State 
Doubles Championships and ORA State 
Singles Championships in to one mega State 
Championship event, held each year at the end 
of February!  The first combined event will be 
February 25-26, 2017 at the Heights 
Racquetball & Fitness Club in Dayton.

In addition to the State Singles and State 
Doubles the event will also feature the ORA 
Collegiate State Championships where we will 
crown the top three schools in the Region with 
State Championship accolades.

The event will also feature our Annual Awards 
Party on Saturday evening during the tourney.  
Free desserts for everyone, compliments of the 
Heights Racquetball & Fitness Club.

For the official Entry Form and a link to on-line 
entry visit www.ohioracquetball.com

Special Events

The 2017 
ORA State

 Singles/Doubles 
Championships

&
ORA Collegiate 
Championships

February 24-25, 2017

at

The Heights 
Racquetball & Fitness 

Club
Huber Heights, Ohio

Click Here to sign-up 
online at r2sports!

Click Here for 
printable entry form!
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